
 

 

 

 

March 17, 2020  

CommutAir Bidding Update 

Sisters and Brothers, 

Due to changes in our schedule from United, our bid is currently delayed. Please stand by and 

watch your email for updates. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this difficult time.  We are working 

diligently on this and other matters relating to COVID -19.  

In solidarity, 

 

Sara Gonzales 

General Chairperson 

 

Lisa B. Ferm 

CommutAir Grievance Representative 


